
Meeting notes 

2/13/2020 7:00p  

Hillside Resort 

 

The meeting was called to order by president Bob VanLiere at 7:00p 

Directors present were: LaDell Swiden, Mike Anderson, Steve Kant, Justin Rey, Mark Wolfe and Cheri 
Wolfe 

LMDA guests were:  Connie Korthals and Cody Symens with the Game, Fish and Parks Department 

Approval of minutes: 

The minutes of the November 5th, 2019 meeting were reviewed.  There were not enough members 
present to approve. 

Cody Symens spoke to the group about habitat access.  Fishing access hard points will be installed for 
shore fishing off the west end by the boat ramp. One of these fish cities (fish habitat), may also be 
installed near Walker’s Point.  The Dock at Johnson’s Point has been broken for approximately two 
years; however, it will be moved back to its original location at Walker’s Point and then fixed. There will 
be a rolling dock placed at Johnson’s Point to replace it.  

Kids fishing derby and boat safety classes were discussed.  Anticipation is LMDA will open up the safety 
classes to all. 

Discussion took place on getting the word out regarding lost and found items from the September flood. 

Mark Wolfe discussed the need for president’s names from the associations across the lake.  This will 
help during times of catastrophes and he is asking all directors to submit names to him. 

 The “high water mark” around the lake was discussed in detail. 

Mike Anderson informed the group we are going to utilize a new software called Constant Contact.   
Much discussion took place about the evolving technological changes and how we can implement to 
ensure adequate and correct directory information. 

Old Business: 

Discussed the efforts put forth by the DSU students during the flood and if LMDA should do more for the 
students. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:25p 

 

 



 


